Steve Walker, Regional Senior Vice President, German
American Bank

Steve attended the University of Southern Indiana
and the University of Evansville and is the Regional
Senior Vice President at German American Bank. He
has held many prior board positions including
Evansville Freedom Festival Foundation, Catholic
Education Foundation, Friends and Alumni of Reitz
Memorial High School, and Junior Achievement.

Currently, Steve is a volunteer for St. Vincent de
Paul, assisting with home visits and the thrift store.
He also serves as a member of the board for the
Dream Center.




